Donna Johnson

From: Renae Puckett <renaep77@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 1:12 PM

To: Donna Johnson

Subject: Updating GC

This letter is to request that the former general contractor, Chad Anderson with Stand Sure Custom Homes, be
removed from permit 17-50042434 with site address 5098 NC 27 Coats, NC 27521. He is no longer on the
project and should have no more dealings involving this job. He is responsible for anything before the rough
ins. '

‘We have now hired Tommy McLeod with STE General Contractors, LLC as our new General Contractor: His
license number is 78246 and his address and phone number are

P.O. box 2364 Dunn NC 28335/ 100 Tilghman Dr. Dunn, NC 28335 ph 910-891-5465

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me any time.

Thank you,

Renae Puckett

019-302-9154 cell -
919-772-1943 home

On Friday, December 21, 2018, Donna Johnson <djohnson(@harmett.org> wrote:
Per our conversation this morning, please send email back saying who to take off of permit as GC and then the
company name, address, phone number and license number that I need to add as the GC. Please make sure

your

address is showing in email. Are you keeping all the subcontractors that are listed on the application?

Thank you,

Donna M. Johnson

Hamett County Development Services
Central Permitting Division

Project Coordinator/Customer Service Rep
108 E. Front St

PO Box 65



